
This statement should be taken as a certificate of excellence for Mr. Sandip Mallah,  who
has been teaching in our school as an English and Mathematics Teacher in primary level.
He joined our school on 11  Sep 2022 and has been still teaching here. His conceptual learning 
method is very attractive and famous among the students.He has always taken care of the 
students and worked hard to teach the students an easier way. During his teaching 
period, he has organized different extra curriculum for students. His overall gesture is good.
We consider him as a valuable resource in our school.We consider him as a valuable resource in our school.

We are sure Mr. Sandip Mallah  willprosper in his future study and bright career and we
wish him all the very best. We hope he will grow consistently.
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